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LD 1474
I am writing in support of LD #1474, An Act to Strengthen the Teaching of Wabanaki
Studies in Maine Schools.
Knowing our history is so important in learning to deal with events of today and in 
the future. It is important for Maine students to understand who lived here before us 
white people and in particular how well they took care of the land.
It is already the law in fact and needs to be supported and funded. Wabanaki voices 
must be heard!
I strongly support teaching Wabanaki values and history to all Maine students
Thank you for your time!
Sandy Katz
Saco ME


